Further Information for Saturday Dec. 3 - ACLC Luncheon and Manhattan Center

Drissa Kone December 1, 2016



Dear brothers and sisters,

The registration for the ACLC Luncheon is CLOSED - we have no more room.

Also, if you still have not gotten a ticket for Manhattan Center, you can get tickets by registering ONLINE.

Go to <u>Familyfed,org</u>, on the right you will see a box that says welcome home True Parents. click on that, register, and follow the instructions and print a ticket from there. The Registration is FREE

Underneath that box is another box to make your donation in support of this tour. Please remember to donate!!!

Sincerely,

Dr. Kone